
Help Save the Tab-2!

We are looking for any information related to the 
Tab-2 aircraft, the second CH-46/KV-107, which was 

built around 1961. 

Specific information about the aircraft that will help 
place it in its proper historical context would be 

appreciated. 

Specific experiments it may have been used for, or 
events from its service history would be useful. 

The aircraft is slated to be scrapped and we need 
to establish its historical importance to ensure its 

place in a museum collection. 

If you have information, please contact Eric Lieberman 
eric.lieberman@boeing.com or 610-591-6390.
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